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Dear Patron,

We are delighted to invite you to partner with us as a sponsor for The Sugar Bloom Ball, an enchanting
evening of garden-inspired glamour to benefit The Sugar Bloom Foundation. This black-tie affair will
be held on January 23, 2026, at The Lake House in Fort Pierce, Florida

At The Sugar Bloom Foundation, our mission is simple yet deeply impactful: to uplift the spirits of
cancer patients by delivering elegant orchids and handwritten notes of encouragement. Working
closely with local oncology teams, we bring moments of hope and beauty to those navigating the
challenges of cancer treatment.

Our reach extends beyond hospital walls. Through our Junior Bloom Program, local schoolchildren
are empowered to express compassion by writing heartfelt letters and assembling care packages for
patients. This not only nurtures empathy in the next generation but also brings joy and comfort to
those who need it most.

In addition, our Moving Forward Series offers the broader community access to free wellness
classes focused on healing modalities such as yoga, acupuncture, meditation, and hypnosis.
These sessions provide vital opportunities for emotional release, physical renewal, and connection.

The Sugar Bloom Ball serves as our signature fundraising event. It is an evening designed not only to
celebrate beauty and resilience but also to raise awareness and critical funds to support and expand
our mission.

We invite you to stand with us as a sponsor of this meaningful event. Your support will help us:
¢ Deliver more orchids and notes of encouragement to patients in treatment
e Grow the Junior Bloom Program in local schools
o Offer more free, healing-centered classes to our community

Sponsorship opportunities come with prominent recognition and the heartfelt gratitude of those
whose lives you help brighten. We would be honored to have your name aligned with our cause.
To learn more about The Sugar Bloom Foundation and the impact of your sponsorship, please visit
www.chcvero.org or contact us at sugar.blooms.foundation@gmail.com

With appreciation and hope,
Rachel Clark
The Sugar Bloom Foundation
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